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20th November 2024  
 

Dear Rhys, 
 
Thank you for the written question you tabled for my response on 14th November in which 
you asked if I would support the Celestia's board request to see the three tender 
submissions for the remediation work at Celestia, (WQ94878). 
 
We are working with both Redrow and Celestia Management Company Ltd, encouraging 
them to work together in order to progress works as quickly as possible.  
  
I also met with developers recently and impressed upon them the urgency in progressing 
works. I reiterated the need for all parties to work in partnership to progress remediation of 
in-built fire safety issues. 
 
I hope this information is helpful in answering your question. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
Jayne Bryant AS/MS  
Ysgrifennydd y Cabinet dros Lywodraeth Leol a Thai  
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